Great Crosby Catholic Primary School

The Northern Road • Liverpool • L23 2RQ

Telephone: 0151-9248661 **Headteacher Mrs L Morton**

Email: <u>admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk</u>
Website: <u>www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com</u>

AL/sm 2nd October 2025

Dear Parents/carers,

It is with great pleasure that I am able to offer children in years 2-6 the opportunity to join our new after school club 'Mini Vinnies'.

Who are the Mini Vinnies? Mini Vinnies follow in the footsteps of Christ and St Vincent de Paul.

The Mini Vinnies are the youngest members of the St Vincent de Paul Society (SVP), an international Christian voluntary organisation dedicated to tackling poverty in all its forms by providing practical assistance to people in need.

The Mini Vinnies get together in primary schools and parishes across England and Wales to live out their mission of see, think, do, supporting their school community and beyond alongside the <u>SVP</u>. Most Mini Vinnies are between the ages of seven and eleven, but even children as young as five are living out the mission too.

The club will begin on Thursday 6th November and will run after school each Thursday throughout the school year, 3.15-4pm. Children should be collected from the main office at 4pm.

Places are limited so all replies should be handed to teachers/the main office before Wednesday 8th October. Children will be informed if they have a place, if there is a lot of interest we will arrange having multiple groups across the academic year.

Thank you for your continued support, Mrs Lake

I would like my child to attend 'Mini Vinnies' – Mrs Lake – Thursdays after school from 06.11.25.
Childs name
Childs class teacher and year group
Signed (parent/guardian)